Minutes of the THMGC General Membership Meeting on Wednesday, 14 August 2024

The following are the minutes of the Temeku Hills Men’s Golf Club General Membership meeting prior
to play on Wednesday, 14 August 2024.

The President Pete Johnson called the meeting to order at 7:45 AM. There were 48 members in
attendance.

The Treasurer Ron Frederick submitted the budget summary for July. (Enclosure 1)

The THMGC began the month of Jun with a cash balance of $5,907.60, plus a CD worth $3,000. The
income and expenses are itemized in the attached Financial Report. The closing balance for July 2024
was $6,467.60. Comparing this year’s balance to the same time last year shows a -5223 in the budget.

Ron Frederick reminded the members that plans for expenditures included lunch after the second day of
tournament play and the Christmas Brunch subsidy.

A motion to approve the financial report was made and seconded. It was approved unanimously by
voice vote.

Tournament Chair Bob Dubay reminded the group that at the end of tournament play on the 21%, the
Men’s Club would be paying for lunch in the Grill Room after play. Beverages would be the
responsibility of the member.

Bob reminded all to keep a second scorecard during the tournament to avoid errors in scoring.

Bob explained that the Club would be utilizing Golf Genius over the next few weeks in a test
mode to familiarize members with how it works and to confirm its capabilities for those setting up the
tournaments.

Bob reminded all members of the modified course rules regarding Lift-Clean-Place, with only the
greenside bunker on hole #10 being a drop outside to the nearest edge.

Handicap Chairman Sean Dillon reminded all to properly post their scores.
Old Business --—

No old business
New Business

No new business

Adjournment A motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting. It was carried by a voice vote
and the meeting adjourned at 7:59 AM.

/s/
James R. Loy
Secretary

Enclosure 1 July Financial Report
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GOLF CLUB

Memo

To: Temeku Hills Men’s Golf Club

From: Ron Frederick, Treasurer

Date: August 5, 2024

Re: July 2024 Financial Report

The Temeku Hills Men’s Golf Club began the month of July with a cash
balance of $5907.60 plus a CD worth $3000.00. We had income for the

month of:
SCGAMembarghips: . «oowmnmamsnnamenna®: T0500
HolESR-ONE INSUraNGe.... . -avannamsansaissan: P 1250.00

For the month, we had expenses of

Memorial............................ iiiee....% 50.00
Tournament Supplemental..............................$ 97.00
Roger Dunn (6 $50 Gift Certificates.....................$ 250.00

We closed out the month of July with a bank balance of $6467.60 plus a

CD worth $3000.00. Income comparison to last year finds us -$223. 00 to
our budget.



